Dear Parents and Student,
Due to Covid-19 and the government-imposed restrictions related to the transmission of numerical marks for the 2019-20 academic year, students' ERC V numerical grade is not visible to CEGEPs.  Depending on the CEGEPs selected, each having a slightly different admission process, it may be beneficial to include the letter the school will be providing with the ERC V mark. 
CEGEPs have not confirmed that they will calculate this mark if received in this manner, but if the file is reviewed then the CEGEP will have this additional piece of information.  
In a follow-up email you will receive a personalized school letter that indicates the individual student's information and final ERC V numerical mark.  If the ERC V mark increases a student's overall average, we recommended that you attach this personalized letter to the application.  The email will be sent to parents and students.  Please verify your email and possibly junk mail.  It will be issued prior to the end of the school day today.
If you have any questions, please contact our guidance counsellors:
Ms. Zappitelli:    vzappitelli@emsb.qc.ca
Mr. Critchley:     tcritchley@emsb.qc.ca
Reminder - All students' applications are due March 1st, 2021 
 
Regards,
Franca Cristiano
Principal
Vincent Massey Collegiate

